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HISTORY DEPARTMENT

History is a popular and successful subject at Haslingden High school and is part of a flourishing Humanities Faculty along with Geography, RS and Social Sciences.

The History Department has a strong team of subject specialists. It is based in four permanent teaching rooms, all of which have audio-visual equipment. The department is well resourced with DVDs, textbooks and worksheets and has developed a number of resources, which make use of the Ipad technology available to all students.
In Y7, students focus on Medieval Realms and the Early Modern Age. In Y8 students study the Industrial Revolution, with a specific focus on mills and also developing medicine, the Slave Trade and Black Peoples of America, World War One and the Holocaust. Assessment of students is carried out continually and by common key pieces and examinations in line with the school’s assessment policy.

At GCSE, students follow the Edexcel GCSE History course. Students firstly consider the development of medicine through time (Medieval to present day) with a case study on medicine on the Western Front, 1914-18. They then complete an in depth study of Norman England, followed by the Cold War 1945-1990 and finally, Nazi Germany. GCSE History remains a consistently popular option for our students with over half the year group choosing to study it year on year. Historically, results have been very positive however there has been some inconsistency in recent years. 
At A Level, in Y12 the topics of study include the War of the Roses and Russia 1894-1941. In Y13 students will look at the impact of International Warfare and complete an independent coursework assignment. In the Sixth Form, History continues to attract large numbers with two enthusiastic groups of students preparing to embark upon their A Level studies from September. 
Extra curricular activities are provided for students throughout the school.  These include exam revision workshops, pupil premium homework support, day trips to historical sites, conferences and revision courses and residential visits. Recent trips have included visits to Skipton Castle, the Imperial War Museum, World War One battlefields, Berlin and Auschwitz.

